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OAK TREE NEWS 

 

GOLDIES 

Children who have received Goldies: 
 

William in Elm 
Tessa in Silver Birch  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you to all the staff, for 
all their hard work, effort and team work over this spring 
term. Thank you also to all parents/ carers, for supporting 

your children in home learning and their return to school. All 
the children appear to have settled back really well, there is 
certainly a buzz around school which has been great to hear. 
We were pleased to hold our parent meetings with you this 

week, which I hope you found beneficial.  
 

I would like to wish you and your families a very Happy Easter 
and I hope it is as lovely as it can be - fingers crossed for nicer 

weather and some sunshine. Look after yourselves.  
 

Best wishes 

Mrs O’Neill, Head teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Beehive breakfast & After School Club is OPEN. 

 

Open daily from: 7:30am to 9am, 3pm to 6pm.                 

Term time only.  

Contact: Kerry Phillips at queenbee@beehiveclub.co.uk 

We provide care through play for all pupils, while creating a 

safe, supportive, fun and happy environment. The club 

offers a broad range of indoor and outdoor activities,     

ensuring that the children are stimulated at all times. We 

provide a healthy snack which the children help prepare to 

encourage independence and build self esteem.                 

Self-confidence, good social skills and manners will always 

  IVY LEAF 

Children who have received an Ivy leaf:   
 
Ash: Patrick, Owyn, Amber and Freya  
Willow: River, Amelia, Nyla and Rowan 
Chestnut: Elodie, Harrison, Iris and Lache  
Silver Birch: Alex, India, Eliza and Isla  
Beech: Dhriti, Harry, James and Sara  
Elm: Isaac, Jack B, Harry and Ethan 

 

 

End of term: 31 March 2021 (From 1:30pm) 

Inset Day: 1 April 2021 

Summer term starts: 19 April 2021 

Bank holiday: 3 May 2021 

Half term: 31 May - 4 June 2021 

End of term: 20 July 2021 (From 1:30pm) 

Inset Day: 21 July 2021 

Inset Day: 1 September 2021 

Start of Term: 2 September 2021 

Inset Day: 22 October 2021 

Half Term: 25 – 29 October 2021 

End of term: 17 December 2021 (From 1:30pm) 

TERM DATES 2021 

Deep roots for future growth  

OAKLANDS INFANT SCHOOL 

RED NOSE DAY 

Thank you to all staff and children for your efforts on Red 

Nose Day. We managed to raise a fantastic £188. 

Just brilliant! 
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 Chestnut Book Recommendation 

We have been reading Little Red Reading Hood by Lucy Rowland 

The Little Red Reading Hood loves reading books and making up stories of her own. When she meets a cunning 
wolf while on her way to the library, he convinces her to stray from the path and read for a little while. But hasn’t 
she read this in a story before? Perhaps it’s time she came up with a new ending  

     ..… her books by Lucy Rowland 

 

I was clever that 

they changed the 

bad parts to good 

parts Elodie 

 

 
We really liked 

the ending   

Albert and Toby 
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CROWTHORNE TRAILS 

Tuesday 6 – Sunday 
18 April 

 

Maps are available to buy at CO-OP 
on Crowthorne High St and           

PINEWOOD CAFE for just £2 each.  

Let’s get exploring this Easter! 

 

For more information; https://www.facebook.com/
crowthornetrails/ 

www.crowthornetrails.org 

END OF TERM TIMES 

On the last day of term the 31 March 2021 Oaklands Infant 

School will finish at the following times: 

Year 2 - 1:30pm 

Foundation Stage - 1:40pm 

Year - 1:50pm 

We hope you all have a wonderful Easter 

BIRTHDAYS 

We would like to wish a very happy birthday to:  

Isla in Ash, Luca in Ash, Emilia is Ash, Antonia in Ash,    

Amanda in Chestnut, Isla in Silver Birch, Macie in Silver 

Birch, Olive + Poppy in Silver Birch, Poppy in Elm, Andrew in 

Elm, Thea in Beech, Emily in Beech and Neve in Beech 

If you have any feedback about our newsletter please email  

admin@oaklands-inf.wokingham.sch.uk 

EASTER READING BINGO 

Here is an Easter reading bingo that your children might 

like to participate in to keep reading fun during the holidays!   

CONTACT US 
PARENT SUPPORT ADVISOR - Nikki Lenon 

07748 415285 or email                                         
nlenon@oaklands-inf.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
SCHOOL CONTACT DETAILS 

Oaklands Infant School Office: 01344 774644 or email  
admin@oaklands-inf.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
GOVERNING BODY 

The governing body is a committee that is in place to steer 

the school’s strategic direction and to make sure that the 

school  remains accountable. If you have a concern about 

your child, normally it is best to speak to their teacher or 

Mrs O’Neill first as they know them well and will probably 

be able to deal with it quickly. However, do get in touch if 

you feel this isn't working or you have other things you 

wish to discuss - we are happy to hear from you! Thank 

you. Chris Rossiter (Chair of Governors)                              

governors@oaklands-inf.wokingham.sch.uk                         

Or via the school office 

Please let us know if you have a POSITIVE COVID-19 

case in your family.  

admin@oaklands-inf.wokingham.sch.uk 

PTA NON UNIFORM DAY 

Non-Uniform BRIGHT Clothes Day 

31st March. £1 donation. Let’s celebrate Spring and  

being together with 

lots of colour!  
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